
January 3, 2022

The Office of Attorney General has updated the Medical Forensic Fact Sheet that treatment hospitals and treatment hospitals

with pediatric transfer are required to provide to sexual assault survivors. This fact sheet now includes information required

starting Jan. 1, 2022 related to the Illinois State Police sexual assault evidence tracking system, eliminating the need for the

hospital to provide a separate notice related to the tracking system. Hospitals should start to immediately use this new Fact

Sheet to ensure compliance with the new law.

Contact us with any questions.
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